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10th February 2025 

 

Dear applicant,   

Thank you for your interest in the post of SENCO at Whittlefield Primary school.  

This is an exciting opportunity to join our school family and make a positive difference to the 

education and lives of our wonderful children.  

I have been in post since January 2024 and am fully committed to doing the very best I can for the 

pupils which includes recruiting staff who will support me in this vision. Staff are encouraged to be 

ambitious and undertake effective CPD which supports their role as well as the needs of the school.  

If you feel you would like to be part of the Whittlefield family, I would be delighted to show you 

around the school.  You are guaranteed a warm welcome from the staff team and the pupils – who 

are simply the friendliest in Burnley! 

Yours faithfully,  

 

J.M.Thistlethwaite (MRS) 

Headteacher 
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